
Glenwood Telecommunications, Inc. 
Prosser  
Attachment M_2 – Letters of Support 

 
Glenwood Telecommunications, Inc. has secured letters of support from State and Community Leaders 
within the Prosser project area, affirming their endorsement for the approval of Glenwood's grant 
application for Capital Projects Funds-2. 
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SENATOR STEVE HALLORAN

District 33
State Capitol
PO Box 94604

Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-4604
(4021 471-2712

shalloran @leg.ne.gov

Steve Halloran
District 33

COMMITTEES

Chair - Agriculture
Business and Labor

Government, Military and Veterans Affairs

January 3,2024

Nebraska Public Service Commission
1200 N Street, Suite 300
P.O. Box 94927

Lincoln, NE 68509-4927

RE: Capital Projects Fund

Dear Commissioners:

I am writing to encourage you to approve the requests made by Glenwood Telecommunications,

lnc., for funding under the Capital Projects Fund Program throughout parts of Adams County and

Kearney County that lie in the 33'd Legislative District, which I have the privilege of serving.

Glenwood is actively working with Adams County and Kearney County "to determine how to
expeditiously deploy a fiber-optic broadband infrastructure to best serve the needs of all the
locations in the Project footprint." The three proposed projects include a number of rural

Nebraskans who are currently classified as unserved. Glenwood's track record, when it comes to
serving all locations in its service territory, is critical to my support for their applications.

I respectfully ask the Commission to take a careful look at the track records of those that apply for
grant monies under the Capital Projects Fund Program. Please make sure that the funding under

the NUSF and the Capital Projects Program get used to provide high-speed broadband access to
those areas of the state that are currently not being served and to those that need it most.

I believe Glenwood Telecommunications, lnc., can be trusted to spend taxpayer dollars in a

fiscally responsible way that will get the job done in a timely and efficient manner.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideratlon of these requests.

Sincerely,
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   Village of Prosser 

         13090 W Pearl Avenue 
         Prosser, NE 68883 
        Villageofprosser@gmail.com 
 

 
January 10, 2024 
 
Nebraska Public Service Commission 
1200 N Street #300 
Lincoln, NE 68508 
 
 
RE: Capital Projects Fund (CPF-2) 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
We are writing on behalf of the Prosser Village Council to express our full endorsement of the Capital 
Projects Fund grant application being submitted by Glenwood Telecommunications, Inc. to the Public 
Service Commission. 
 
Presently, the Village of Prosser and the surrounding rural area face a critical deficit in infrastructure, 
particularly in the availability of reliable high-speed internet capabilities. The absence of a robust 
broadband network hinders both residents/farmsteads in our rural community from fully participating in 
remote work and educational opportunities, thereby limiting the potential for economic growth.  
 
Our optimism about the prospective improvement in broadband connectivity within Prosser and the 
rural Adams County area is sustained by the potential support from the Capital Projects Fund. We are 
enthusiastic about the positive impact this initiative could have on our community. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Prosser Village Board of Trustees 
 

Chairperson Laura Grieser 

Trustee Kevin Keifer 

Trustee Josh Pittz 

Trustee Scott Enninga 

Trustee Cindy Kohout  






